
Reference #: 2024-27-PCH 

From:  Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting Outreach and Education Support 

Contractor 

Sent:  May 22, 2024 

To:  PCH ListServe Recipient List 

Subject: PCHQR Program Outreach and Education May 23, 2024, Webinar: FY 2025 

IPPS/LTCH PPS Proposed Rule 

This Outreach and Education webinar for participants in the Prospective Payment System (PPS)-

exempt Cancer Hospital Quality Reporting (PCHQR) Program is scheduled for Thursday, May 23, 

2024. 

PCHQR Program: FY 2025 IPPS/LTCH PPS Proposed Rule will be presented by Jennifer Tate, 

MPH, MLS(ASCP)CM, Lead, PCHQR Program, Commander, United States Public Health Service,  

Center for Clinical Standards and Quality, Quality Measurement and Value-Based Incentives 

Group, Division of Value-Based Incentives & Quality Reporting, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 

Services, and Lisa Vinson, BS, BSN, RN, Lead, PCHQR Program, Inpatient Value, Incentives, and 

Quality Reporting (VIQR) Outreach and Education Support Contractor.  

This presentation will provide an overview of the fiscal year (FY) 2025 Inpatient Prospective 

Payment System (IPPS)/Long-Term Care Hospital (LTCH) PPS proposed rule with a focus on the 

proposed changes in the PCHQR Program. 

The webinar slides are now available for download from www.QualityReportingCenter.com under 

Upcoming Events. 

The webinar will be presented on Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 2 p.m. Eastern Time. 

You may register for the webinar at the following link:  
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6386634675107805021

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information 

contained in this message, please contact the Inpatient VIQR Outreach and Education Support 

Team at https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa or (844) 472-4477. 
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